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Michigan’s Construction Association of Choice Elects New 
Leadership 

Contractors from across the state tapped to advance construction, build Michigan 
  
DETROIT, Mich. — Darryl Massa, executive vice president of operations for Granger 
Construction in Lansing, has been elected 2017 chairman of the Associated General 
Contractors (AGC) of Michigan, the state’s leading association for commercial 
construction firms, at its annual meeting today in Detroit. 
 
“AGC of Michigan is dedicated to the values of skill, integrity and responsibility, and I 
look forward to continuing our organization’s strong commitment to those values,” said 
Darryl Massa. “Membership with AGC of Michigan has been a tremendous asset to 
Granger, and I am honored for the opportunity to do my part to further the organization’s 
reputation as the association of choice for contractors across the state.” 
 
Mr. Massa, a graduate of Arizona State University, is a Registered Professional 
Engineer in the state of Michigan. Joining Granger in 1989, he currently serves as 
executive vice president of operations, bringing responsible leadership, promotion of 
positive team attitudes and a strong focus on customer satisfaction to advance 
Granger’s success. 
 
Serving alongside Mr. Massa as 2017 officers of the AGC of Michigan are vice 
chairman Bill Litz, vice president of Aristeo Construction in Detroit, and treasurer Jim 
Ebli, president of Gundlach Champion, Inc., in Iron Mountain. 
 
The AGC of Michigan is a full-service construction trade association providing safety, 
education and training, legislative & regulatory advocacy, human resources, labor 
relations options, construction information and affinity programs. AGC members are 
dedicated to skill, integrity and responsibility. For more information, visit 
www.agcmichigan.org. 
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